
 

 

Media Advisory 

Seasonal Skating Memberships Now Available for 

Purchase on City Website 

Owen Sound, Ontario 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Tuesday, October 3, 2023 
 
The City of Owen Sound offers a variety of public skating seasonal 
memberships that can be easily and conveniently purchased online. The 

memberships are valid from September 24, 2023, until March 31, 2024. 
Public skating takes place at the Harry Lumley Bayshore Community 
Centre on Tuesdays and Thursdays from 12 p.m. to 1:30 p.m. 

 
The available seasonal memberships are: 
 

• Adult Only Skate ($40 + HST) 
• Family Public Skate ($65 + HST) 
• Hockey Shinney Skate ($30 + HST) 

• Single Figure Skate ($30 + HST) 
• Single Public Skate ($30 + HST) 

 

Alternatively, skating passes can be purchased in person at City Hall 
during weekday business hours of 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 
 

Free Public Skating is being offered this year on Sundays from 1:30 p.m. 
to 3 p.m. at the Julie McArthur Regional Recreation Centre. 
 

For more information, please contact Christine Gilbert, Deputy Treasurer 
at 519-376-4440 ext. 1223 or email cgilbert@owensound.ca 
 

 

 

Quick Facts: 

▪ Public Seasonal Skating Memberships can be purchased online at 
OwenSound.ca 

https://www.owensound.ca/en/exploring/public_skating.aspx
https://www.owensound.ca/en/exploring/public_skating.aspx
mailto:cgilbert@owensound.ca


 

 

▪ The memberships are valid from September 24, 2023, until March 

31, 2024 at the Harry Lumley Bayshore Community Centre. 
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